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BYLONG COAL PROJECT 
 

27 July 2019 
 

 
On 23 July 2019, KEPCO Australia Pty Ltd responded to the Independent Planning Commission 
NSW regarding the expired Conditional Gateway Certificate for the Bylong Coal Project. 
 
That correspondence has been published here: 
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/projects/2018/10/bylong-coal-project  
 
The Commission will accept relevant comments from interested individuals and/or groups about 
the Gateway Certificate until 5pm on Friday 2 August 2019 via: 
 

Email:  ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au  
 
Post:  Independent Planning Commission NSW 

Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
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